
Green Valley Rifle and Pistol Club, Inc    (573) 696-3738 

4350 E Academy Road           https://www.gvshoot.com 

Hallsville, MO 65255 

 
January 11, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear 

 

Let it be known that Green Valley Rifle and Pistol Club is honored to extend greetings to 

International Competitors to participate in the 42nd Bianchi Cup located in Columbia, Missouri, 

USA on May 20 – 22, 2020.   To complete match registration, please visit: 

https://www.practiscore.com/bianchi-cup-2020/register. 

 

In the spirit of competition and good sportsmanship, these Championships are open to all 

competitors who are members of their respective National Shooting Federations.  The Green 

Valley Rifle and Pistol club is looking forward to having you join us at the second longest 

running pistol championship in the world. 

 

Please do not discard this letter.   As a visitor to the United States, you will need this letter to 

apply for a permit (Form 6 NIA 5330.3D Application/Permit for Temporary Importation of 

Firearms and Ammunition by Non-Immigrant Aliens) allowing a foreign national to possess a 

firearm while attending a shooting event in the United States. 

 

The ATF form and instructions can be found at www.atf.gov.  If you have questions regarding 

the permit, contact ATF’s Firearms and Explosives Import office by email at eps@atf.gov. 

 

Welcome to the United States and the championship.   Good luck and good shooting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Darren Maher 

President 

Green Valley Rifle and Pistol Club 
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